
English

In English, we will explore the 
traditional story “Jack and the 
Beanstalk”. We will spend time 

innovating the story and describing 
the characters. We will also explore 
castles and look at non-fiction texts 

linked to them.

Welcome to Spring 2

We are excited to welcome you 
all back to Spring Term 2! This 

term we have a very busy and 
exciting term. Please find below 

an outline of some of the learning 
that will take part in the Koala’s 

Class!
Our theme this term will be: 

What is a castle and what will 

I find there?
PE will be on Mondays

Maths

In Maths our EYFS children will 
focus on finding pairs of numbers 
that make ten and then move on 
to exploring 3D shapes. Our Year 1 

children will learn about place 
value to 50 and then explore 

length and height.  

Understanding the World/ Topic

We will explore the topic of Easter 
and why it is special to Christians. 
We will also create Easter cards 
and Mother’s Day cards using a 

range of techniques that we have 
learnt.   

Understanding the World/ 
Topic

In our science learning, 

we will be exploring 

animals. We will group 

and sort animals based on 

their characteristics. We 

will go outside and 

explore our school 
grounds!

Design Technology 

Linking with our terms 

theme, we will be 

designing, making and 

evaluating our own 

castles. We will need to 

solve the problem of how 

to make a door move on 
our castle!

Phonics

We will continue to 

learn and apply new 

learnt sounds to our 

reading and writing! 

We will also continue 

to develop our 

decoding skills in 

reading.


